
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EDGARTOWN ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

 

On Wednesday, 25 March 2015 at 7:00 p.m. the Edgartown Zoning Board of Appeals will hold 

a public hearing in the Town Hall, Main Street, on the request of Charles Duncan & Laura 

Ment for a special permit under section 11.9 f of the bylaw to construct a storage shed and an 

addition on a preexisting, nonconforming lot located at 18 Mattakesset Bay Road, Assr. Pcl. 

51A-Lot 8A (M-11) in the R-60 Residential District.  Copies of the request are available in the 

Zoning Office and in the office of the Town Clerk.   

 

 

Lisa C. Morrison 

                                                                 Assistant  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To the Gazette: 

 

Please publish the above legal notice - two times - on Friday, March 6
th
 and Friday, March 13

th
.  

Bill should be sent to 

 

Maskek MacLean Architects 

PO Box 2450 

Vineyard Haven MA 02568    


